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Enchey Senior Secondary School's IT students undertook an educational visit to The ICFAI University, 

Sikkim on 5th Dec, 2023. During their time at the university, the students engaged in insightful 

discussions with the faculty members specializing in Information Technology. These interactions delved 

into current trends in the IT industry and provided valuable insights into IT as a prospective career. The 

visit aimed to bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and practical applications, offering 

students a firsthand understanding of the industry and inspiring their interest in pursuing careers in 

Information Technology. 


